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This month is the celebration of love. Though we celebrate Christ’s love all year! 
We are focusing on greater efforts to break ground this summer for the  
children’s shelter. The cost financially is great, together and in God’s amazing 
love it will happen for these hurting children. We are still working on funding 
and are still short to be able to obtain the help needed for the road, water sys-
tem, septic systems and electricity to the site. We ask for you to stay with us on 
this journey and keep praying! We appreciate you, those who have stood with us 
and have witnessed the absolute miracles the Lord has done here at the Dream 
Center over the years.  
Currently WAEM keeps families and children for a short period in our bunk-
houses. This is your temporary Circle of Love, the Lord said to us. Electricity, 
food and heat costs for the ministry is quite high during the winter months. We 
are grateful to you for supporting this effort to help families in time of need 
and extreme cold. WAEM with all of God’s people can change the destiny of many 
of these native children left out of society and living in despair. Thank you, keep 
you posted on the process. Let’s do this, yes we can. Love you, Gary and Lori 
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Furnace is back  
Operating! 

To the precious ones who gave 
to help us restore our broken 
furnace we are forever thank-
ful!! You all are  super partners! 
The sanctuary was super cold 
and of course it broke down 
when temps were below zero 
with wind chills –30. December 
and January was super trying to 
say the least, with high snow 
falls too!  
Praise Jesus, it is now running 
and warm! Lots of love and 
hugs to all who came to our aid.  

 

 

 

 

 

April 1st and 2nd teens will be heading to Denver 
for a great time with Grace Presbyterian Church. 
They will be hosted at the church by Grace Youth 
Group for a sleepover and dinner. Sunday they 
will attend services, share their stories and fellow-
ship with the congregation. Thanks Pastor Matt 
and Grace for this yearly opportunity to bring our 
teens on this Breakout Trip. If you would like to 
give to help us with food and fuel that would be 
awesome! 
Keep these teens in prayer who will be with me 
on this trip that Jesus will heal their broken hearts 
and give them vision and hope… Nenah, Emma, 
Rosa, Griffin, Gunar, Macen, Morgan, Rose, Wan-
bli, Cass, Lainee, Josphiah and Ecoffey.  
 God Bless you for your prayers.  

Cafeteria coming to the 

Dream Center 
Good News, a long awaited project may 

be ready to take on life! For years we 

have fed the native people’s outdoors 

even in the winter months. Sometimes 

placing tables around the fire pit to 

keep warm or a tarp around the pavil-

ion. They never complained and was 

grateful for a meal. Babies wrapped in 

blankets and seniors bundled up, but 

we managed. With the sub zero temps 

we have had to cancel many times we 

could have fed the families a hot meal. 

 A church contacted us the first of the 

year to ask what project they could help 

with this year and take on. Well….we 

told them! They have agreed to take on 

the fundraising and we get the workers 

to make this happen before next winter. 

God knows what you have need of!!! 

Pray for this please!!! Lots of love, Lori 

A huge hug to Tiospaye Ministries, NJ for sending 

financial gifts to WAEM to help our families on 

the reservation purchase propane. A propane 

fund has been set up by Tiospaye to bring vital 

help to seniors especially those taking care of their 

grandchildren. Thank you!  


